
Monday, 30 January 2017
5 Hickman’s Hill
Cloth all
SG7 6RH

Ms Clare Skeels
Senior Planning Officer
North Hertfordshire District Council
Town Lodge
Gernon Road
Letchworth Garden City
5GB 3HN

Dear Ms Skeels,

Clothall and Luffenhall Parish Meeting gives its consent for Bygrave Parish Council to act on
its behalf in relation to establishing a neighbourhood area, and as the formal body for taking
forward a neighbourhood plan for the area of Baldock, Bygrave and Clothall.

The Parish Meeting is represented on the Steering Committee of the Baldock, Bygrave and
Clothall Planning Group, and supports the aims and objectives of that organisation in
undertaking the practical work to prepare a neighbourhood plan.

Many thanks,

Kind Regards,

Rachel Kelley
Chair Clothall with Luffenhall Parish Meeting

07831 673 267


